
 

 

 
28

th 
February 2023 

 

 

RE: 1 National Park Street, Newcastle West 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

ABN: 47 644 736 514 
ELEPHANTS FOOT CONSULTING. PTY LTD 

1300 456 374 | consulting@elephantsfoot.com.au 
www.elephantsfoot.com.au 

 

Elephants Foot Consulting have reviewed the waste rooms detailed in the latest 

ground floor plan (Drawing No. S455-A2-001, Revision P, dated 24/02/2023), 

alongside the most recent revision of the Operational Waste Management Plan 

(Revision K, dated 28/02/23 produced by Elephants Foot Consulting). 

Elephants Foot Consulting are of the opinion that there is sufficient space in the 

overall waste area on the ground floor for the recommended bin numbers to be 

accommodated.  

 

If further information or clarification is required, please do not hesitate to contact 

the undersigned. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Jordan Parker 

 
Consultancy Services Manager 

Elephants Foot Consulting 

P: 02 9780 3576 

jordan.parker@elephantsfoot.com.au | www.elephantsfoot.com.au 
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